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Friday, 1 July 2022 

Dear parents / carers, 

Please see the arrangements below for the 3 transition dates at Holgate Academy which will take place on 

Wednesday 13th, Thursday 14th and Friday 15th July: 

 

 

Arrangements for the transition days 

  

• Each day will be from 9-3pm, this will allow the year 6s to enter and exit before/after the rest of the 

academy. 

• Each day Ms. Chapman will be meeting the students in Hillcrest hall. As they come into school/main 

reception staff will direct them from there. 

• If the pupils are coming in earlier or leaving later as they’re coming in with siblings they can 

meet/wait in Hillcrest hall. If parents/carers are picking the students up they will need to park on the 

side streets as the car park will not be open during these times. 

• The pupils are to come in their normal primary school uniform. Staff will let you know closer to the 

time if children need to bring their PE kit and on which day. If the pupils have a leavers hoodie these 

are fine to wear too. 

• The pupils will be experiencing normal lessons over the 3 days and will have the opportunity to 

meet their new form and form tutor. They will also come home with a postcard which has details of 

their form tutor/form room/house/tie colour on it as many will forget from one day to the next. 

 

If you have any queries about the transition days, please contact Holgate Academy directly. 

  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Matt Curtis, 

Deputy Headteacher 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/
mailto:office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk
http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood

